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From:  
Sent: 10 October 2015 12:14
To: wlldp
Subject: Proposed Development site H-LV 5
 
Dear Sir /Madam.

 I received notification today about the proposed development If I am reading the map
correctly, you intend to build in the grassy area.in front of the health centre.

If this is the case, my one prime concern would be that the builders would use the parking
spaces in front of the bungalows in .Those of us in the bungalows are elderly

and disabled, and we are concerned that workers would take up these spaces.

Can you please assure us this would not be the case?

And when would this building start?

thank you.




